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In regards to: Tierra Energy Company & Calpine Corp. Proposed West Hayward power 
plants. 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Subject: Proposed Project of two West Hayward power plants. 


1disagree with the proposals of two new power plants coming to the city of Hayward. 

The reason why 1disagree in having power plants coming is because of this would add to 

global warming of our plant. Another reason is that harmful pollutions would further 

harm humans as well as animals. Rebates being offered to the eligible home owner out 

weigh the expense that it would actual cost. 


My suggestion to both companies is that they instead save the money planed for rebates 

and in turn use that to employ earth friendly power plants. I suggest state of the art plant 

filtration systems, solar systems to power the plant, and recycled water pumped 

instrument to help produce power for the plant. 


Respectfully, 

Erika B. Cuevas 


; p h h _ L  


